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Board change. 
20 June 2025 
 

Webjet Group Limited (ASX:WJL) (Webjet or the Company) today announces that Brad 
Holman will retire as a non-executive Director effective from 30 June 2025. 
 
Brad has been a non-executive Director of Webjet since its inception on 15 July 2024, having served as a non-executive 
Director of Web Travel Group Limited (WEB) for 10 years prior to the demerger of Webjet from WEB in September 2024.  
Brad has served as the Chair of the Remuneration and Nomination Committee.  
 
Webjet’s Chair, Don Clarke said “Brad has made an outstanding contribution to Webjet in his role as a non-executive 
Director.  His wealth of knowledge of Webjet has been of enormous assistance to the Company as it embarks on its 
post demerger journey and growth strategy.  On behalf of the Board, the leadership team and all team members, I 
thank Brad and wish him all the best for the future”.   
 
The Board expects to announce the appointment to the Board of one or two new Directors in the near future.  
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Board. 
 

Investors.  
Please contact Dr Carolyn Mole, Investor Relations on investor@webjetgroup.com   

 

Media.  
Please contact the History Will Be Kind team at media@webjetgroup.com  or call on (+61) 02 8046 4848.  
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